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Jere,
This is not something that I do very often, however I feel it seems appropriate.
Altamonte Glass has truly been a pleasure to work with on the Clearwater Springhill Suite/Residence Inn project.
Your firm has worked well with all team members from the onset of the submittal process and through the many revisions.
Your field personnel have met all project schedule deadlines with little or no issues. They work diligently to “stay ahead” in the many areas of work. 
Your firm has the rare trait of doing what you say, when you say.
Again, thank you for the efforts and making my job a little easier.

Ron James| Lead Superintendent
2034 Hamilton Place Blvd | Suite 400 | Chattanooga, TN  37421
C :502.773.0900
ron.james@emjcorp.com| www.emjcorp.com
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